
The University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Foundation Trust will soon be introducing a new online
system and app for their maternity services, which they say will revolutionise the way they provide care to
expectant mothers and their babies.

As per their announcement, the system, called Badger Notes, is a secure and user-friendly platform that allows easier access and control

of a patient’s maternity records. This means that important information, such as the development of a patient’s pregnancy, some test

results, personal diary entries and access to a library of leaflets can be viewed on a mobile phone.

The introduction of Badger notes demonstrates the Trust’s commitment to providing the best possible care to their patients.

Our specialist maternity team here at Browne Jacobson aims to support the NHS, NHS Trusts and NHS Resolution’s commitments to

safer maternity care by identifying themes and trends within its regional areas as well as delivering training.

Browne Jacobson endorses every improvement made to NHS maternity services in the UK. We have significant experience conducting

sensitive investigations to help resolve concerns and disputes fairly. If you would like further information regarding our services, please

visit our Maternity Services Resources Hub or contact myself or one of the team.
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